
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

Year 9 parents’ evening will take place in school on Thursday the 11th of May (next week) between 

4.00pm and 7.00pm.  Please make sure you have booked your appointments online via School Cloud 

as soon as possible.   

Pre-Loved Uniform 

Just another plea for any pre-loved school uniform, especially to Year 11 parents.  The time has 

nearly come for them to hang up their Hodgson uniform forever and it would be really helpful if it 

could be reused.  Any donations can be brought to the school office either by you or your child.   

Parent Governor Election  

We have an exciting opportunity for a parent/carer to join Hodgson's governing board. 

Parents/carers have today received an email in relation to this parent governor election.  If you have 

not received this email please check your junk folder or contact the academy at 

admin@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk to update your contact details, information may also be updated in 

the Arbor app. 

Hodgson@90 

Don’t forget to put Saturday the 10th of June in your diaries.  We will be doing the grand unveiling of 

our new war memorial and showing our archive of photographs from across the decades.  There will 

be tours of the school and a chance to meet up with old teachers and students.  Food and drink will 

be on sale and there will be a marquee to take shelter in if needs be and a brass band playing.  Come 

and join us between 2.00pm and 5.00pm to celebrate our 90th anniversary, all are welcome.   

 

  


